
COUNCIL REFINES
SERVICE DELIVERY
Council is refining its service delivery due to the Coronavirus (Covid 19). We are implementing a 
number of safety measures to ensure our essential services can be maintained.
Our Council offices and facilities will be closed to the public from Wednesday 25 March 2020 until 
further notice.

This includes the following: 
• Council Offices located in Corowa, Howlong, Mulwala & Urana.

• Works Depots located in Corowa & Urana.
• Corowa Service NSW Agency.

• Council Libraries located in Corowa, Howlong & Mulwala.
• Corowa Visitor Information Centre.

We are encouraging our residents and customers to engage with us via our website, phone or email 
during this time. 

federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au

council@federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au

02 6033 8999 during business hours.

1800 110 088 after hours for 
emergencies only.
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